
Asbestos 
 
The Federal Government and the State of Nebraska requires that all patrons and staff of each 
school building be notified each year of the asbestos condition within each building.  This 
requirement is to insure and safe and wholesome environment for our children and employees. 
The Potter-Dix Public Schools has asbestos in the following areas: Potter site: Floor Tile, Dix 
site: Floor tile.  These areas are being managed by a required operation and maintenance plan. 
A six-month surveillance program is in place whereby the asbestos containing material is 
reviewed and inspected.  This is to insure there is no change in its status since the last 
inspection.  The Asbesto Plan and other information concerning the asbestos in the schools, is 
open for public inspection during regular school hours.  Copies will be provided with prior notice. 


